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EXHIBIT B
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Jeffrey L. Hartman

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Jeff,

Abelman, Steven E. <SAbelman@BHFS.com>
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 12:31 PM
Jeffrey L. Hartman

RE: Zandian Draft Order

Sorry for the delay. The Order is fine, other than my last name is misspelled.

When you have a moment, please let me know how you plan to proceed. Thanks

Steven E. Abelman
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP
410 Seventeenth Street, Suite 2200

Denver, CO 80202
303.223.1102 tel

SAbelman@BHFS.com

From: Jeffrey L. Hartman [mailto:jlh@bankruptcyreno.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 3:43 PM

To: Abelman, Steven E.; Zorio, Arthur A.

Subject: Zandian Draft Order

Please review and comment,

Jeff Hartman

Jeffrey L. Hartman, Esq.
HARTMAN & HARTMAN
510 West Plumb Lane, Suite B

Reno, NV 89509

Telephone: (775) 324-2800
Facsimile: (775) 324-1818
Email: jlh@bankruptcyreno.com
Web: www.jeffreylhartman.com

Confidentiality Note: Please note that the information in this email is confidential and may be privileged and is intended only for the use of the named
addressee(s). Nothing in this email is intended by the attorney or the client to constitute a waiver of the confidentiality of this information. If the
receipient of this email is not the intended recipient, please be advised that any duplication or distribution of this information is unauthorized. If you have
received this information in error, please immediately notify us by return email, and please destroy this transmission, all attachments to it, and any copies

that have been made. Thank you for your cooperation.

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email message is attorney privileged
and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this email is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by calling (303)-223-1300 and delete

the message. Thank you.



